mr L Hill

1i™ December 2020
To whoewver it may conoem

| am writing on behalf of the Hop and Rye. [have been visiting the micro pub ever since it opened
and always found it to have a nice friendly atmosphere. The Hop 2nd Rye opening has been a God

send to Wainscott Village since losing the Working Mans Club back in 2045

The Village is an old community and has missed 2 place to meet and chat, to talk ever old times or
new local [ worldly issues.

1 would be devastated to see the Hop and Rye closed after all the hard work that was put into
building the empty building back up, inta samething for the community.

Yours faithfully,






